



PEMERINTAH PROVINSI BENGKULU
DINAS PENDIDIKAN NASIONAL PROV. BENGKULU
SEKOLAH MENENGAH KEJURUAN (SMK) NEGERI 5 KEPAHANG



SOAL TENGAH SEMESTER GANJIL

Mata Pelajaran : **BAHASA INGGRIS**
Kelas : **X**

1. Justin : Next week We will have a long holiday.
So, on your holiday what are you going to do
Yoona?

Yoona :

A. I don't know where I go

B. I'm sorry, I can't tell you

C. This is not your business

D. I have nothing to do

E. I'm thinking of going to Jogja Sorry

2. Liana : Film of Kartini it's so inspiring. And
what do you think about the inspiring film of
Kartini?

Bram : I think...

A. Thank you, Kartini

B. You forget Kartini's day

C. I can't hear you call Kartini

D. I love Kartini's film its so inspiring me

E. Let's go

3. Jamilah : I think our city is saved from the
virus, so we can go around.

Ellisa : But I don't think so,... Our city is not
saved. We must stay at home atleast in lock down
time.

A. In my opinion

B. She forgetsit

C. See you next time

D. You know it

E. I am thinking of the virus

4. Drue: May I know what you think of my short
story?

Julia : It's a good story, but I suggest changing the
title with an interesting title.

Drue : Nice opinion. Thanks, Julia.

Julia : Anytime, Drue!

From the dialogue above between Julia and Drue,
Julia is...

A. Giving order

B. Asking for an opinion

C. Asking for attention

D. Giving an opinion

E. Giving hands

5. Bintang : After school Herman feels very tired
and he gets dizzy.

Sonia : I think And if it's not necessary he
doesn't leave the bed.

A. You must go to school

B. You have to take him to the hospital

C. He should lie down and have bed rest time

D. She would take rest

E. He can see the doctor now

6. Damar : ... our Biology class is so fun and very
interesting.

Tania : Yes, you are right I think so too. The Biology teacher conveys the lesson interestingly, making the classroom atmosphere pleasant.

A. The teacher disagree

B. Tania agree

C. I don't like it

D. I think

E. I'm not sure one hundred percent

7. James : This day is Mother's day and I want to give her my painting. When you look at my painting what do you think about it?

Ron : It's so beautiful and amazing, and I think you must develop your painting talent to a professional level.

James : That opinion sounds great. Thanks full for your opinion, Ron.

Ron : It's my pleasure.

From the conversation about painting, Ron is...

A. Asking a time

B. Giving an opinion

C. Asking for a gift

D. Giving a lot of hands

E. Asking for his help

8. Dahlia : Jennifer, would you like to give me an opinion about my poetry?

Jennifer : Of course! I think you should use attractive themes and titles. It would be great poetry. Dahlia : Thank you very much, Jennifer.

Jennifer : It's okay

The dialogue above tells us that Dahlia is...

A. Make a wish

B. Asking for sing a song

C. Waiting for help

D. Sharing an opinion

E. Asking for an opinion

9. Jake : Rose, what do you think of my chocolate cake?

Rose : It's so delicious! I really love this cake!

Jake : I'm so pleased

In the dialogue, Jake is...

A. Giving advice

B. Asking for an opinion

C. Requesting for gift

D. Giving baker cake

E. Asking for help

10. children should be taught from an early age to be independent and responsible.

A. In my opinion

B. They want to learn

C. You can't believe

D. He totally understands

E. Do you think that

11. Ada : we will have a long holiday in the next semester, what are you going to do?

Ida :

Ada : I do hope you have a nice trip.

a. I Don't know

b. I am Busy

c. I am Thinking of going to the Beach

d. The beach is not clean

e. The holiday will be boring

12. Indah : Look at the Views. what do you think about the river?

Andil : I Think

- a. It is amazing
- b. I can Do Nothing
- c. Yes. good
- d. I can swim
- e. We go fishing

13. Wina : I've Problem with my mobile Phone. what's your Idea?

Sina :

Wina : that's good Idea.

- a. I Think you should buy the new one
- b. How A pity you are.
- c. That's not my Business
- d. Making a call is easy
- e. I don't know nothing

14. Kano : How do you feel the temperature here?

Andi :

Bina : I think so. We need to open all windows

- a. So hot here.
- b. Good Job.
- c. Yes I Believe
- d. nice weather
- e. good weather

15. Sista: about the math test?

Marda: It's too hard to do. I couldn't answer number 3.

- a. In your opinion
- b. Would you agree that
- c. What do you think
- d. I believe
- e. When do you attend

16. Arbi:

Sita: I love it

- a. Where do you go?
- b. Do you think so?
- c. How do you like the movie?
- d. Are you sure?
- e. I am fine

17. Amina: It's nearly school holiday. What are you going to do?

Marta:

Amina: Have a nice holiday!

Marta: Thank you.

- a. I think I am going to Bandung
- b. I don't know yet
- c. It's a secret
- d. What do you think about holiday?
- e. We will move

18. Doni: What do you think of my drawing?

John: It's really good, but maybe adding some Doni

Doni: No problem

From the dialog above. we know that Doni is

.....

- a. Asking for help
- b Asking opinion
- c. Giving opinion
- d. Disagree
- e. Expressing grateful

19. Ina: I like the new playground near our school. What about you?

Jun: I like it too, there is a lot of space, interesting games and a nice place to play.

We can conclude that Jun is expressing:

- a. Asking opinion

b. expressing Doubt

c. Disagreement

d. Intention

e. Giving opinion

20. Dili : What's your opinion about that novel?

Theo : I like it. It is an interesting story

From the dialogue we conclude that ...

a. Dili is giving her opinion

b. Theo doesn't like the novel

c. Dili is asking Theo's opinion

d. Dili agrees with Theo's opinion

e. Dili is answering Theo's opinion

Read the text to answer number 21-25

Long, long ago, when the gods and goddesses used to mingle in the affairs of mortals, there was a small kingdom on the slope of Mount Wayang in West Java. The King, named Sang Prabu, was a wise man.

He had an only daughter, called Princess Teja Nirmala, who was famous for her beauty but she was not married. One day Sang Prabu made up his mind to settle the matter through a show of strength.

After that, the Prince of Blambangan, named Raden Begawan won the competition. Unfortunately, the wicked fairy, Princess Segara fell in love with Raden Begawan and used magic power to render him unconscious and he forgot his wedding.

When Sang Prabu was searching, Raden Begawan saw him and soon realized that he had been enchanted by the wicked fairy. The fairy could not accept this, so she killed Raden Begawan. When Princess Teja Nirmala heard this, she was very sad. So a nice fairy took her to the Kahyangan.

21. Which one of the following statements is false about Sang Prabu?

A. Sang Prabu was the father of his only daughter.

B. Sang Prabu was a king of a kingdom in West Java.

C. Sang Prabu was taken to Kahyangan by a wicked fairy.

D. Sang Prabu was a wise man.

22. Why the wicked fairy did use her magic to make Raden Begawan unconscious?

A. She didn't like Raden Begawan.

B. She didn't want Raden Prabu to marry the princess.

C. She wanted Teja Nirmala to forget about her wedding.

D. She didn't want the prince of Blambangan to marry the princess.

23. What do you think will happen if gods or goddesses cannot mingle in the affairs of people on earth at that time?

A. Princess Segara will have married Raden Begawan.

B. Sang Prabu will not hold a strength competition.

C. Raden Begawan will not die.

D. Wicked Fairy will not take Raden Begawan's life.

24. So a nice fairy took her to the Kahyangan. (Paragraph 2) The word here in the sentence refers to ...

A. The wicked fairy

B. The nice fairy

C. Princess Nirmala

D. Prince Teja

25. The similarity between **fairies and humans** according to the text.

A. The place they live.

B. The jealousy that they possess.

C. The way they don't feel love.

D. The strength they have.